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Newsletter – February 23, 2024 

 

 

Re-enrollment 

Re-enrollment for the 2024-2025 school year is now open!  Remember to take advantage of the $50 
rate by March 31! 

I Love My School Days 

Thank you to everyone who purchased something from our Amazon Wishlist for I Love My School 
Day!  We appreciate the support and commitment you give to ECS. 
 
Parent/Alumni Basketball Game 

We would like to invite parents and alumni to play in the parent/alumni versus team games on 
February 29th.  Please contact the office if you are interested in playing.  We will start with a JH verses 
JV game at 4:00pm, the ladies will start at 4:45pm, and the men will start at 5:30pm.  (Ladies, please 
wear modest, knee-length culottes or basketball shorts and a shirt with sleeves) 
 
Senior Night  

We will be recognizing all of our senior athletes after the parent/alumni basketball game on February 
29th.  Please stay and join us in recognizing our seniors. 

Pull Up A Chair 

Emmanuel Baptist Temple would like to invite all ladies (including teens) to our Ladies Conference 
on March 8-9.  Please visit our website at  www.ebt.church for more details. 

 
NO SCHOOL 
Don’t forget that March 7th is half a day of school and March 8th  we have no school. 

UPCOMING  EVENTS 

March 7 – End of Third Quarter (Noon Dismissal) 
March 8- NO SCHOOL 
March 15 – Invoices sent out 
March 14- Open House 
March 29- Half Day 
April 1-5 – Spring Break 
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